
  

Untitled 
From: Patents Email [e-mail address redacted]
 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 10:45 AM
 
To: SatelliteOffices
 
Cc: [e-mail address redacted]
 
Subject: Comments on Additional USPTO Satellite Offices for, Email 2011-181 - Miami,
 
FL
 

Dear Mr. Khan:
 

Please consider Miami, FL as a possible satellite office location. We have several 

major universities with excellent engineering programs. In addition, the University 

of Miami has a state of the art medical school program as well as a prominent health
 
system. The presence of a USPTO satellite office will encourage the development of 

more medical patents, and scientific research. Although Florida is well known for 

entertainment and tourism, our state has the Kennedy Space Center and is a supporter
 
of other emergent technologies.
 

Here are some sample college programs from our local universities below.
 

http *medgen*med*miami*edu/
 
http *www*bme*fiu*edu/
 
http *www*cege*fau*edu/
 
http *www*fcas*nova*edu/programs/undergraduate/software_engineering/index*cfm
 
http *entec*mdc*edu/
 
http *www*broward*edu/engcompsci/
 

It will be extremely beneficial to have an USPTO office in South Florida because it 

is important to promote innovation and educate more inventors and investors in this 

region.
 

Thank you.
 

Candice Pinder, Librarian I
 
Miami-Dade Public Library System
 
Business and Science Department
 
101 West Flagler St. 

Miami, FL 33130
 
[phone redacted]
 
[e-mail address redacted]
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